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To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the March 29, 2023 City Council meeting on item 
2023.MM5.5, Support for the City of Montreal's motion regarding a High-speed Train in the 
Quebec-Toronto Corridor - by Councillor Paul Ainslie, seconded by Deputy Mayor Jennifer 
McKelvie 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

This is to advise that the Federation of North Toronto Residents Associations strongly 
supports approval of the motion. It is urgent to finally begin developing the fast rail link that 
has been discussed for decades and is imperative to fight climate change by reducing the need 
for short flights. 

Geoff Kettel and Cathie Macdonald, FoNTRA Co-Chairs 
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